
TheElmwoodNeighborhood

Saturday, May 9

Garage Sale!

9 a.m. - 3 p.m.

All Elmwood Neighborhood residents are encouraged to participate in this year’s Elmwood
Neighborhood Garage Sale! The sale will be advertised in the Star Tribune and the Sun-Sailor,
and we will distribute flyers listing the participating addresses and sale highlights. Garage sale

signs — for the front of your home — are available, but quantities are limited. 

Also, there is a $5 fee for being involved in the sale this year. All fees collected will go toward
inviting a Bridging, Inc., collection van to drive through our neighborhood after the sale to pick

up household items. Bridging, Inc., benefits people transitioning out of homeless shelters.

To participate, please send this completed registration form to:
Curt Hilleren

6005 Oxford Street
St. Louis Park, MN 55416

(952-925-9742)

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY APRIL 25

Name:______________________________________________________________________________

Address:_______________________________________________________ Phone:_______________

Items You’d Like Featured in the Flyer:__________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________


